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Dragnea, Irina

From: Tania T Gmail 

Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2019 8:48 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: Development on Grant Street 

To whom this may concern, 
 
I am and have been a rental resident at  for the past almost 10 years and I want to add my 
vote AGAINST the proposed design for the development on our block.  
 
Aside from the size and design being *completely* wrong for this block and neighbourhood, the density it will 
bring to this very narrow, already heavily trafficked side street,  will simply not work.  
 
I ask that you reject the current design proposed for the site on the 1500 Block of Grant Street and allow the 
residents to have input on any proposed designs moving forward.  
 
Sincerely  
 
Tania Tompson 
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